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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Feb. 24 – Pink Shirt Day 

Mar. 10 –  Early Dismissal 2:00 Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

Mar. 11 –  Early Dismissal 2:00 Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

Mar. 13 to Mar. 28 – Spring Break 

Mar. 29 –   Aspect Safety  

 

 

TEXTILES 
 
Here’s a couple of patchwork pillows, the first 
project for two of our students.  Thanks to 
generous donations of fabric and notions from the 
community and a wonderful donation from Save-
On of 2 new sewing machines, students at KCH 
can learn how to sew.   
Students find the hands on course relaxing and 
complete projects such as teddy bears, recycled T-
shirt designs, boxer shorts, dresses and quilts.  
Pattern reading is a skill that can be used in other 
areas in the future too.  
 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Happy February and March, 

I hope this newsletter finds our families safe.  Welcome to 

the new families that joined our KCH family in January and 

February.  We are proud of all our students and grateful to all 

for allowing us to share in their personal growth and 

education. 

Spring Break is just around the corner.   The schools will be 

closed from March 15 to March 26.  I am hoping the snow 

starts melting away so we can start seeing our bees come out 

of hibernation, we can plant our gardens and just enjoy some 

Vitamin D. 

Great things are happening at KCH in the following months.    

Nancy Tormene 

Principal 

OUTDOOR EDUCATION 

Students in Outdoor Education get to take advantage of the 

beautiful scenery around our community.  Hiking is always 

a favorite activity regardless of the weather!  Pictured 

below is Moore Creek Falls. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASPECT KICKSTART 

Aspect Kickstart (A fully subsidized, Workplace Readiness Program) will be on site at Kitimat City High from Monday 

March 29 to April 8, 2021.  This course will run from 8:00am to 5:00pm. 

o The students who have registered must attend all days.   Aspect Kickstart is funded through the 

government and provides instruction and certification in the following areas: 

 First Aid (OFA 1), Lockout/Tag Out, Rigging and Hoisting, Boomlift, Telehandler, WHMIS, 

Ground Disturbance, Fall Protection and Confined Space. 

o This program provides each student that is committed $200 gift certificate for Mark’s Work 

Warehouse for steel toed boots.    

 

SHAMES FEBRUARY 2021 

Once again some our students and staff enjoyed a beautiful day on Shames Mountain.  They were lucky to have great 

weather, and lots of fresh powder snow. 

              

             

HAVE A SAFE AND RELAXING SPRING BREAK!! 


